
 

 

 

Dear Las Lomitas Families, 

 

We have two possible openings on our School Site Council (SSC).  The SSC is a group 

of faculty and parent representatives who meet over the course of the year to address 

areas of program quality under the School Based Coordinated Program.  The Council’s 

primary responsibilities are to review and monitor our Single Plan for Student 

Achievement and School Improvement Program budget.   

 

Each member serves for two years.  We meet once a month on Wednesdays from 3:00-

4:30.  This year’s faculty representatives are Anna Pong (K), Tami Bannister (1
st
), Colene 

McKeon (2
nd

), Heather Hower (3
rd

) and Sue Sartor (Principal).  Parent representatives are 

Eric Ver Ploeg, Artis Montague, Jennifer Le, Jung Eun Lee and Laurie Sobel. 

 

If you are interested in joining this group of dedicated parents and educators who monitor 

the school plan, make sure the budge supports the plan and care deeply about children 

and education, please join us.  This is a wonderful opportunity for parents to work with 

and learn from teachers and the administration. 

 

If you would like to serve on the School Site Council or learn more about it, please 

contact me at 854-5900 ext.261 or by email at ssartor@llesd.org. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sue Sartor 

Principal 
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